
 

 

 

 

On March 7, 2017, the School Board of Broward County, FL., adopted Resolution No. 17-98 designating BCPS as an inclusive, safe and welcoming 

district. The We Are Broward Immigrant Support Plan was developed to guide discussions about diversity and culture which will instill in all 

students the opportunity to validate, respect and benefit from the reward of living in a rich cultural society. Protecting the safety and privacy of our 

students is a top priority for Broward County Public Schools. The development of the We Are Broward Immigrant Support Plan has been a 

collaborative effort between various departments and the community. The Office of Academics as well as the Office of School Performance and 

Accountability have taken the lead to ensure all stakeholders have input and their voice is heard through the process. 

The We Are Broward Immigrant Support Plan can be found on CANVAS for Broward County Public School staff. The plan is a live document and will 

continue to be revised to ensure all resources are included. Documents intended for parents/guardians will be translated in the district’s top three 

languages of Spanish, Haitian Creole, and Portuguese. The We Are Broward pamphlet highlights available community resources and programs. 

Families can contact the agencies for information on topics and services available to them. 
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